Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr

From:

Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr

Sent:

12 August 2004 17:14

To:

'Shannon, Colm'

Subject:

RE: Crawford & Ferguson- UTV Insight

Grand - it's in the diary.

Marie

----Original Message----

From: Shannon, Colm [mailto:Colm.Shannor

Sent: 12 August 2004 17:09 To: Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr

Subject: RE: Crawford & Ferguson- UTV Insight

Ok I will go for 10.00am on 2nd

----Original Message----

From: Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr [mailto:MDunne

Sent: 12 August 2004 16:27

o: Shannon, Colm

Subject: RE: Crawford & Ferguson- UTV Insight

Sorry Colm. Something on that day that I need to attend. The 2nd Sept is our Trust Board - though I could make the morning - and the 3rd is a Regional FOI Steering Group meeting which usually ties me up most of the day.

Diary better at end of August - 20th, 25th, 26th and 27th as well as 31st workable.

Marie

----Original Message----

From: Shannon, Colm [mailto:Colm.Shannon

Sent: 12 August 2004 16:22 To: Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr

Subject: RE: Crawford & Ferguson- UTV Insight

Marie

Would Wednesday 1st September suit and then I will advise others?

Colm

----Original Message----

From: Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr [mailto:MDunne

Sent: 12 August 2004 13:22

To: Shannon, Colm

Subject: RE: Crawford & Ferguson- UTV Insight

Hi Colm. I agree that a meeting would be useful. Unfortunately I'm on leave from 6th - 17th September, both dates inclusive. I could, if there's no alternative, come in off leave for a meeting on 6th or 7th - I'm already coming in here for a meeting on the morning of 6th - but I fly to Paris on 8th so 8th is definitely out.

Marie

----Original Message----

From: Shannon, Colm [mailto:Colm.Shannon

Sent: 11 August 2004 16:00

To: Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr; 'jhall

'dympna.curley

Subject: Crawford & Ferguson- UTV Insight

You recall that we had planned to meet in June to agree on a common approach to the handling of UTV's investigation into the Crawford and Ferguson cases. The meeting had to be cancelled because of the endoscope issue and UTV's interest tailed off probably because of the holidays. I don't think UTV has dropped the story and I expect them to return to it in September. Therefore, I think it would be useful to have a meeting to refresh where we are with this issue and to agree on our approach to handling further requests from UTV.

Would you be available to come to a meeting in Castle Buildings on Wednesday 8th September at 2.30.

Colm

Incoming Mail Disclaimer

Althagelvin Hospital HSS Trust may monitor the content of emails sent and received via its network for the purposes of ensuring compliance with its policies and procedures.

or support please contact I.T. Department;

Ext.

Email IT

This email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual is to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of it the author and do not necessarily represent those of Althagelvin Hospitals Health and Social Services Trust.

If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error please contact the sender.